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Loose-leaf Fundamental Accounting Principles with Connect PlusAccounting Principles, Volume 2The
Accounting Postulates and Principles Controversy of the 1960sAccounting Principles 13th
EditionPrinciples of Accounting Volume 1 - Financial AccountingIntermediate AccountingAccounting
PrinciplesPrinciples of Financial AccountingLoose-Leaf Fundamental Accounting PrinciplesFundamental
Accounting PrinciplesCost Accounting: Principles And PracticeSchaum's Outline of Principles of
Accounting I, Fifth EditionFundamental Accounting PrinciplesAnarchist AccountingPrinciples of Auditing
and Other Assurance ServicesRevenue RecognitionFundamental Accounting Principles, Vol 1 (Chapters
1-12)Fundamentals Accounting PrinciplesPrinciples of Real Estate Accounting and TaxationFundamental
Accounting Principles Volume 1 (CH 1-12) softcover with Working PapersPrinciples of Accounting Volume 2
- Managerial AccountingManagement AccountingFundamental Accounting Principles (Canadian)Accounting
PrinciplesWiley GAAP 2019Wiley GAAP 2021Accounting PrinciplesFundamental Accounting Principleschapters
12-25Accounting Principles Part 1, 5th Canadian EditionCambridge O Level Principles of AccountsWiley
GAAP 2020Principles of Managerial AccountingFundamental Accounting PrinciplesAccounting Principles and
PracticeFundamental Accounting PrinciplesAccounting PrinciplesPrinciples of Financial Accounting
(Chapters 1-17)Principles of Financial AccountingFundamental Accounting Principles, Vol 2 (Chapters
12-25)
The University of North Georgia Press and Affordable Learning Georgia bring you Principles of Managerial
Accounting. Well-written and straightforward, Principles of Managerial Accounting is a needed
contribution to open source pedagogy in the business education world. Written in order to directly meet
the needs of her students, this textbook developed from Dr. Jonick's years of teaching and commitment to
effective pedagogy.With 55 years of success in the principles of accounting market, Fundamental
Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has endured and adapted to changes in
accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is reflected in its extensive use of
small business examples, the integration of new technology learning tools, superior end-of-chapter
material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.Cambridge O Level Principles of Accounts has been
designed specifically to meet the requirements of the Cambridge syllabus. Cambridge O Level Principles
of Accounts has been written specifically for the Cambridge O Level Accounting syllabus. Accounting
principles and practices have been explained in simple language to enhance the accessibility of the
contents to students whose first language is not English. The book reflects the changes in the O Level
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Principles of Accounts syllabus and applies international accounting terminology.Accounting Principles
and Practice describes the principles and conventions which provide the structure of Accounting
practice. Many of the questions are taken from the past examinations of the Royal Society of Arts, the
Association of Certified and Corporate Accountants, the Society of Incorporated Accountants, and the
Institute of Chartered Accountants. This book is divided into 19 chapters and begins with a brief
introduction to the double entry system of accounting. Considerable chapters are devoted to the
Accounting techniques concerning the management of different types of accounts, receipts, payments, and
expenditures. Other chapters examine the validity of the principles involved and of the limitations of
the conventions. This text is based upon the conviction that the oft-quoted distinction between theory
and practice is disastrously misleading. It demonstrates that good theory and good practice are
inseparable. This book will prove useful to accountants and accounting students.This is the hard cover
version of "Principles of Real Estate Accounting and Taxation." The text combines both accounting and
taxation within one book specific to commercial real estate. The book is relevant to students of real
estate as well as investors, developers, brokers, lenders, accountants, lawyers, and others working in
the commercial real estate industry. The book includes the following features: Clear and concise
chapters on taxationCase studies of typical real estate transactionsAnalysis of economic profitability,
including tax implications of transactions The accounting sections of the book give students a better
understanding of the accounting process that ultimately produces the financial statements critical in
buying and selling real estate. Many books cover accounting or taxation. By addressing both areas,
"Principles of Real Estate Accounting and Taxation" provides students and professionals with a uniquely
well-rounded educational experience in commercial real estate. Joel Rosenfeld is currently an Adjunct
Assistant Professor at New York University s Schack Institute of Real Estate where he teaches a graduate
course on "Principles of Real Estate Accounting and Taxation." Before joining the faculty at New York
University, Professor Rosenfeld was a senior partner of Mintz Rosenfeld & Company, Certified Public
Accountants. He has twice served as Chairman of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants
Real Estate Conferences and has lectured throughout the country. He is the author of the following
articles: "Section 1031, Tax Deferred Exchanges," "Real Estate s Best Kept Secret," and "Tax Relief from
Foreclosures and Cancellation of Indebtedness Issues." Professor Rosenfeld continues to act as a
consultant in accounting and taxation real estate matters.The most comprehensive guide to FASB
Codifications, updated with the latest pronouncements Wiley GAAP 2020 is the essential resource for US
GAAP implementation. Covering all codifications by the Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) including the latest updates - this book provides clear explanations and practical examples for realworld application of these dynamic guidelines. Each chapter includes relevant sources of GAAP and expert
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guidance on interpretation, terminology, relevant concepts, and applicable rules, while in-depth
discussion on the issues surrounding specific pronouncements offers informative perspective for a
variety of scenarios. Staying up-to-date with constantly-evolving guidelines is a challenge. Wiley GAAP
2020 provides the guidance, insight, and perspective accounting professionals need to ensure accurate
and up-to-date GAAP implementation.For those truly passionate about this field of expertise, accounting
is about much more than numbers. Sure, arithmetic plays a pretty important role in everything - but at
the end of the day, accounting is about growing businesses, about law, about being part of a national
system of rules and regulations (not just from an economic point of view, but from a social point of
view as well). Businesses happen on multiple fronts. There is the front stage, where salespeople in
shiny suits sell products and services that have been beautifully dressed by the marketing pros. And
then there is the backstage - the spreadsheets and statements where it all happens. The place where
accountants, auditors, managers, and assistants analyze, dissect, and find the best solutions for the
best growth. As an accountant, you are part of a machine that is bigger than you - but you are not a
simple cog without which the machinery would keep on going. You are the very oil running the machine.
Without great accounting, even the largest companies can easily fall - and the Enron example we have
referred to throughout this book is a very comprehensive portrayal of how things can go wrong when
accountants work on the dark side of accounting regulations.A Study Guide (prepared by Barbara
Chiappetta). covers each chapter and appendix with reviews of the learning objectives, outlines of the
chapters, and summaries of chapter materials. It also provides additional problems and solutions..Our
top selling introductory accounting product Accounting Principles helps students succeed with its proven
pedagogical framework, technical currency and an unparalleled robust suite of study and practice
resources. It has been praised for its outstanding visual design, excellent writing style and clarity of
presentation. The new eighth edition provides more opportunities to use technology and new features that
empower students to apply what they have learned in the classroom to the world outside the
classroom.Confused by accounting? Problem solved. Schaum's Outline of Principles of Accounting I helps
you understand basic accounting concepts and offer extra practice on topics such as debits, credits, the
chart of accounts, the ledger, inventory measurement, net realizable value, recovery of bad debts, and
methods for computing interest. Coverage also includes fixed assets, depreciation and scrap value,
methods of depreciation, payroll, and payroll taxes.With 55 years of success in the principles of
accounting market, Fundamental Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has
endured and adapted to changes in accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is
reflected in its extensive use of small business examples, the integration of new technology learning
tools, superior end-of-chapter material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.A less-expensive
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grayscale paperback version is available. Search for ISBN 9781680922936. Principles of Accounting is
designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of a two-semester accounting course that covers the
fundamentals of financial and managerial accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal to
both accounting and non-accounting majors, exposing students to the core concepts of accounting in
familiar ways to build a strong foundation that can be applied across business fields. Each chapter
opens with a relatable real-life scenario for today's college student. Thoughtfully designed examples
are presented throughout each chapter, allowing students to build on emerging accounting knowledge.
Concepts are further reinforced through applicable connections to more detailed business processes.
Students are immersed in the "why" as well as the "how" aspects of accounting in order to reinforce
concepts and promote comprehension over rote memorization.Now readers can get all the accuracy and
authority of the best-selling intermediate accounting book in the new second edition of this brief,
streamlined version! Fundamentals of Intermediate Accounting presents a balanced discussion of concepts
and applications, explaining the rationale behind business transactions before addressing the accounting
and reporting for those activities. Readers will gain a solid foundation in such areas as the standardsetting process, the three major financial statements, revenue recognition, income taxes, reporting
disclosure issues, and much more.By adopting a new approach to helping students understand how
management accounting contributes to decisions in a variety of organizational contexts, this textbook
sets out clear explanations of practical management accounting techniques - in the context of the
application of these techniques to decisions. Uniquely, the book examines the analytical and critical
issues that often influence decision makers operating within private and public sector organizations. It
is supported by case studies of varying complexity that will allow students to work at their own level
and also includes summaries.With 55 years of success in the principles of accounting market, Fundamental
Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has endured and adapted to changes in
accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is reflected in its extensive use of
small business examples, the integration of new technology learning tools, superior end-of-chapter
material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.With 55 years of success in the principles of
accounting market, Fundamental Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has
endured and adapted to changes in accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is
reflected in its extensive use of small business examples, the integration of new technology learning
tools, superior end-of-chapter material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.This book is about
accounting in an alternative libertarian socialist economic system. It explores what information and
transactions we need to enable democratic and effective financial decisions by those affected by the
decisions. Based on the economic model, participatory economics, the author proposes a set of accounting
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principles for an economy comprised of common ownership of productive resources, worker and consumer
councils, and democratic planning, promoting the model’s core values. The author tackles questions such
as how accounting could be organised in an economy with no private equity owners or private lenders and
creditors that is not based on greed and competition but instead on cooperation and solidarity. A large
part of the book is focused on issues regarding investments; thus, he asks how and on what basis
decisions are made about the allocation of an economy’s production between consumption today and
investments that enable more consumption in the future, and how investments are accounted for. He also
considers how investments in capital assets and production facilities would be decided, financed, and
valued if they are not owned by private capital owners and if allocation does not take place through
markets but through a form of democratic planning. In answering these questions and more, the author
demonstrates that alternative economic systems are indeed possible, and not merely lofty utopias that
cannot be put into practice, and inspires further discussion about economic vision. By applying
accounting to a new economic setting and offering both technical information and the author’s bold
vision, this book is a comprehensive and valuable supplementary text for courses touching on critical
accounting theory. It will also appeal to readers interested in alternative kinds of economies.WileyPLUS
sold separately from text. Accounting Principles 12th Edition by Weygandt, Kimmel, and Kieso provides
students with a clear introduction to fundamental accounting concepts. The Twelfth Edition helps student
get the most out of their accounting course by making practice simple. This text allows for new
opportunities for self-guided practice allow students to check their knowledge of accounting concepts,
skills, and problem-solving techniques and receive personalized feedback at the question, learning
objective, and course level. Newly streamlined learning objectives help students use their study time
efficiently by creating a clear connections between the reading and video content, and the practice,
homework, and assessments questions. Weygandt, Accounting Principles is a best-selling program ideal for
a two-semester Principles of Accounting sequence where students spend the majority of the time learning
financial accounting concepts, and are introduced to the basic concepts of managerial accounting at the
end of the sequence With Accounting Principles students learn the accounting cycle from a sole
proprietor perspective.With 55 years of success in the principles of accounting market, Fundamental
Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has endured and adapted to changes in
accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is reflected in its extensive use of
small business examples, the integration of new technology learning tools, superior end-of-chapter
material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.The most comprehensive guide to FASB Codifications,
updated with the latest pronouncements Wiley GAAP 2019 is the essential resource for US GAAP
implementation. Covering all codifications by the Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB)—including
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the latest updates—this book provides clear explanations and practical examples for real-world
application of these dynamic guidelines. Each chapter includes relevant sources of GAAP and expert
guidance on interpretation, terminology, relevant concepts, and applicable rules, while in-depth
discussion on the issues surrounding specific pronouncements offers informative perspective for a
variety of scenarios. This user-friendly reference covers every pronouncement currently in effect or
being deliberated—including FASB Technical Bulletins, FASB Implementation Guides, AcSEC Practice
Bulletins, and AICPA Accounting Interpretations—in a single volume, fully referenced to the FASB Current
Text and cross-referenced to the new FASB codification system. Clear and concise without sacrificing
depth or rigor, this invaluable resource simplifies research and helps CPAs and other accounting
professionals ensure accuracy and compliance. Examine the latest changes to US GAAP standards and
practices Gain expert perspectives on the issues surrounding specific pronouncements Learn how the
standards translate to common real-world scenarios Clarify implementation through numerous illustrations
and real-world examples Staying up-to-date with constantly-evolving guidelines is a challenge, but the
requirement for accurate interpretation and appropriate application adds an additional layer of
complexity in an area where noncompliance could expose an organization to significant risk. Wiley GAAP
2019 provides the guidance, insight, and perspective accounting professionals need to ensure accurate
and up-to-date GAAP implementation.The text and images in this book are in grayscale. A hardback color
version is available. Search for ISBN 9781680922929. Principles of Accounting is designed to meet the
scope and sequence requirements of a two-semester accounting course that covers the fundamentals of
financial and managerial accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal to both accounting and
non-accounting majors, exposing students to the core concepts of accounting in familiar ways to build a
strong foundation that can be applied across business fields. Each chapter opens with a relatable reallife scenario for today's college student. Thoughtfully designed examples are presented throughout each
chapter, allowing students to build on emerging accounting knowledge. Concepts are further reinforced
through applicable connections to more detailed business processes. Students are immersed in the "why"
as well as the "how" aspects of accounting in order to reinforce concepts and promote comprehension over
rote memorization.This book, first published in 1982, gathers together a series of articles and
editorials written in response to the Accounting Research Program of the early 1960s. Accounting
Research Study No. 1 and No. 3 sprang from the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants’
desire to keep up with ‘economic and social changes which affect accounting’ and the research studies
into ‘postulates’ and ‘principles’ proved to be controversial. These articles analyse the findings and
provide vital historical insight into the profession of the time, and its further development.With 55
years of success in the principles of accounting market, Fundamental Accounting Principles, 20th edition
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by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has endured and adapted to changes in accounting, technology, and student
learning styles. Its innovation is reflected in its extensive use of small business examples, the
integration of new technology learning tools, superior end-of-chapter material, and a highly engaging,
pedagogical design.With 55 years of success in the principles of accounting market, Fundamental
Accounting Principles, 20th edition by Wild, Shaw and Chiappetta has endured and adapted to changes in
accounting, technology, and student learning styles. Its innovation is reflected in its extensive use of
small business examples, the integration of new technology learning tools, superior end-of-chapter
material, and a highly engaging, pedagogical design.Revenue is the “top” line on the income statement
and is the fundamental driver of business success. To understand all the complexities involved in
recognizing revenue under Generally Accepted Accounting Principles (GAAP) you should primarily be
concerned with two things: (a) the timing aspect (the when issue) and (b) the amount to be recorded (the
how much issue). This book will provide just that—extensive guidance in assisting you with the
appropriate answers and much more. This book is designed for you and all the organizational
responsibility you carry for your company in order to deliver real profits. It’s a comprehensive yet
readable examination of the existing rules of revenue recognition for corporate entities, and after
reading the book, you’ll have a thorough understanding of how accountants measure and record revenue.
This “skill-set” will prove invaluable in understanding the impact that your business decisions will
have on the financial statements with an emphasis on the income statement and the statement of cash
flows. (It will also have an executive-level overview of the proposed “IASB and FASB Standard: Revenue
from Contracts with Customers.”)The University of North Georgia Press and Affordable Learning Georgia
bring you Principles of Financial Accounting. Well-written and straightforward, Principles of Financial
Accounting is a needed contribution to open source pedagogy in the business education world. Written in
order to directly meet the needs of her students, this textbook developed from Dr. Christine Jonick's
years of teaching and commitment to effective pedagogy. Features: Peer reviewed by academic
professionals and tested by students Over 100 charts and graphs Instructional exercises appearing both
in-text and for Excel Resources for student professional developmentThe most comprehensive guide to US
GAAP—thoroughly updated to reflect the latest pronouncements US GAAP is constantly being updated,
requiring its users to be armed with expert interpretation and explanation of the relevant principles.
Wiley GAAP 2021 provides the most complete coverage of all Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB)
Topics – including the latest updates. Each chapter includes discussion of perspectives and issues,
sources of GAAP, practice-oriented examples, and accurate definitions of terms, concepts, and rules.
Every FASB Topic is fully explained in a clear, reader-friendly way with dynamic graphics to aid in
understanding complex topics. Extensively updated to reflect all current US GAAP changes, this
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indispensable book: Reviews the latest changes to accounting principles, including credit losses,
inventory, financial instruments, leases, and revenue Offers expert guidance on issues surrounding
specific pronouncements Includes comprehensive cross-references and topic-specific appendices Explains
how the standards apply to common real-world scenarios Clarifies implementation through numerous
illustrations and practical examples Accurate and up-to-date GAAP implementation is crucial for
eliminating the risk of noncompliance. Wiley GAAP 2021 is your one-stop resource for staying up-to-date
with constantly-changing guidelines—providing the insight and guidance accounting professionals need.
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